
Submitter: Genny Bond 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Labor and Business 

Measure: HB3213 

To the Senate Committee on Labor and Business: 

I urge you to approve HB 3213, which prohibits manufacturers from selling or offering 

to sell cosmetics developed with animal testing. I am so encouraged this bill has 

made it this far, and I hope you will carry the ball across the finish line! Animal testing 

is becoming widely acknowledged as unnecessary and cruel. Mainstream cosmetic 

manufacturers are advertising the fact their products are cruelty free, in mainstream 

television ads---such a positive development! This bill will help to push the remaining 

manufacturers into modern times and get them past the practice of animal testing. 

 

Thank you, 

Genny Bond 

55508 NW Kizzie Lane 

Gales Creek OR 97117 

 

 


